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Corrigendum 

To correct technical errors the last paragraph on page 1 should read: 

It is indeed regrettable that expressions of disregard for the United 

Nations and its Charter and for contemporary international law should come from 

so distinguished a jurist as Dr. Erim. Particularly is this unfortunate at a 

time in human history when as never before peace through an international legal 

order has become a moral imperative and an objective to be dedicatedly sought 

by world jurists. 
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